
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 
 
 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

DATE: September 24, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Notice of Draft Amendments for the 2024 Conflict of Interest Code 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council accept the notice of draft amendments to the 

Conflict of Interest Code for the 2024 calendar year pursuant to Government Code 87306.5 and 

direct the City Clerk to post the Notice of Intent. 

 

BACKGROUND:  As the Code reviewing body under the Political Reform Act, the 

City Council is required to review the City’s Conflict of Interest Code biennially to determine 

whether or not an amendment to the Code is necessary. The attached draft Exhibit A indicates no 

changes to the Code based on conditions occurring since the last update in 2022. The attached 

resolution is in draft form and the Notice of Intent must be posted to begin the  

45-day public comment period on any proposed changes. A final version will be brought back to 

the Council for approval on November 12, 2024. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  None 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 1. Notice of Intent 

 2. Biennial Notice 

 3. Draft Resolution 

 4. Draft Exhibit A  

 

 


